
 
Extraordinary Notice of 4iG Plc.  

on the announcement of result in the reopened centralized tendering procedure  
 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street HU-1037 Budapest, company 

registration number: 01-10-044993, hereinafter: the “4iG Plc.”), hereby informs its Esteemed Investors 

as well as the participants of the financial and capital market that the offer of 4iG Plc. has been 

announced as winning offer in the reopened centralized tendering procedure in the subject of “Ensuring 

WIFI coverage in vocational training institutions in the convergence region” of Government Informatics 

Development Agency.  

This procurement procedure is attained from GINOP 3.4.6-17-2017-00001 sources, the aim of which is 

to develop a modern and unified wireless network infrastructure of public education and vocational 

training institutions in the convergence regions (in the territory of the entire country except Budapest 

and Pest county). 

Total value of the procedure based on the summary document is: HUF 3,310,483,720 + VAT  

Budapest, August 05, 2020  

4iG Plc. 

 

 

 


